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Upper Lewes Road Closure - Vogue Gyratory Improvement Scheme

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to inform you that the Vogue Gyratory improvement work will soon be moving into 
phase two of the construction. From 18 August 2014, the following restrictions will be in place 
for approximately ten weeks while this important works take place.

Motorists and cyclists

or from the gyratory. Access to all properties will be maintained via alternative routes and the 

seek alternative routes to reach your destination. 

lights will be in operation to assist pedestrians.

through the gyratory. This will be kept to a minimum and only when necessary to ensure the 
safety of construction workers on site. 

pedestrians and cyclists.

Pedestrians

be maintained at all times.

pedestrian routes that will be clearly signed.

Bus passengers



All businesses and services within the area will be open as usual, and both pedestrian and vehicle 

please visit our website at www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/vogue

While we are making every effort to minimise the disruption caused during these works, we would 
recommend seeking alternative routes where possible. 

lewes.road@brighton-hove.gov.uk or calling 01273 290219. Alternatively, speak with one of the 
contractors on-site who will be happy to address any immediate concerns.  

Thank you in advance for your patience while these important works takes place.

Yours sincerely,

Stacey Amey 
Transport Planning 
Brighton & Hove City Council
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